
         

 

Welcome back everyone, hope you had a 

wonderful Easter break! 

This term we will be exploring the theme of ‘Kings, Queens and Castles’, looking 

back in time within our History learning to what life was like in medieval England. 

We will explore some of the lives of historical Kings and Queens by looking at 

the timeline of British Monarchs and explore what castle life was like in the 

past and how it compares to now.     

To support this topic we will be visiting some of our fairytale stories in Literacy, 

such as ‘Cinderella’, ‘The Princess and the Pea’ and also getting to explore the 

book ‘Zog’.  In Science we will be exploring Humans, deepening our understanding 

of the human body and how it works, such as our senses and key organs.   

We will be looking at ‘Relating to our World’ in our PSHE learning, exploring 

different families and homes from around the world and using our Maths 

learning on Money to explore saving and spending.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


